
Maths In Maths this half-term, the children will
finish the year 6 curriculum: area and
perimeter; shape and direction; and
statistics, then focus on revising all
topics taught to prepare them well for
SATs.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Please 
encourage your child to complete their daily quick 5 or 10 and 
access Times Table Rock Stars if they need to practice. 

Year 6 
Learning Overview

Summer 1 

Trips and Experiences

Stubbers W/C 20th May

Science As we approach SATs and Stubbers, we are 
focussing our time elsewhere and will continue 
with the science curriculum after May half term.

Geography Our topic for the summer term is the Atlantic.
We will look at the Caribbean and its location;
the Slave Trade; and the Titanic as part of this
study, which will encompass elements of the
Geography and History curriculum.

Extra Information Spellings for this
half-term are on
Google
Classroom, please
encourage your
child to practise
these.

English In English this half-term, the children will
begin by writing a monologue as a
character from the Greatest Showman.
They will then write from opposing
viewpoints, one formal and one informal,
discussing whether or not the circus should
continue to exist. Finally, they will write a
formal letter to the bank, requesting
funding for Barnam’s extravaganza!

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English: Encourage
your child to read at least 4 times per week. This must be with a leveled
library book in order to collect merits for reading. Talk to the children
about what they have read and question their understanding.

PE: Will be on a Monday and Thursday for both classes. 

Water Bottles: Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please 

ensure that this is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Merits: Please ensure your child brings their reading diaries and levelled reading book to school each day. 

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can reinforce their learning. 

Please make sure that your child is wearing the correct uniform on each given day. We have noticed that some children have begun to 

wear trainers instead of school shoes. Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct uniform.


